
Save the Date 

Teaching Matters! Series  

• Dr. Yvonne Poitras Pratt and Dr. Patricia 

Danyluk, 2021 recipients of the Allan 

Blizzard Award, will be sharing their work 

around reconciliatory pedagogy on 

January 10th at 12:30.  Click here for 

details and to register for their session 

entitled Exploring Reconciliatory 

Pedagogy and Its Possibilities through 

Educator-led Praxis. Post-secondary 

colleagues from Atlantic Canada have 

been invited to join us for this virtual 

event.   

• Dr. George Veletsianos, CRC in 

Innovative Learning and Technology and 

the Commonwealth of Learning Chair in 

Flexible Learning will be joining us for a 

talk on  January 27th entitled  Finding a 

future beyond “ a return to normal” on 

campus. Details and link to RSVP 

coming soon. 

• Three of UPEI’s 3M National Teaching 

Fellows will be leading a panel and 

discussion on Lessons Learned from 

the Pandemic on February 10th, 2022.  

Working on your 

syllabus?  

Assessments in 

Remote Classes 

has helpful reminders 

to think about 

balancing learning, 

feedback, and 

workload. A useful 

refresher!  
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News, Events and Activities   

 Looking for inspiration for your first weeks of online teaching? Our Teaching Online 

website has links to lots of resources.  Additional resources that are close at hand  

are Faculty & Staff Moodle Support and  individual courses in the 

 Academic Instructional Skills Program 
Photo by Anthony Shkraba from Pexels  

The Teaching & Learning Centre & the E-Learning 
Office are ready to help prepare for remote teaching. 
Take 1-2 minutes to complete this survey to let us 
know what you need to make the first weeks of the 
Winter 2022 semester a success. 
 

Start the New Year off with a 
Lunch and Learn Session  

• Join Stacey MacKinnon, Shannon Murray and 
Andrew Zinck as they share their experiences with 
Ungrading assignments and courses on January 
21st at 12:30 pm. Location TBD.  

• A Community of Practice on Enhancing the 
Mentorship Experiences of Graduate Students will 
begin in mid-January. For more info and to RSVP.   

Research Budgets for 

New(er) Faculty 

For colleagues getting new re-

search projects off the ground, 

Maria Steele, Manager - Research 

Services, and Deidre Smith, Man-

ager - Financial Services will ad-

dress frequently asked questions 

around budgeting for research pro-

jects on Friday January 14th at 

2:00pm. A minimum of 10 partici-

pants is needed, so RSVP now.   

Register for the session by Jan. 

12th, 2022.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17uImxMsEXjlymtO2_3OeDHl-p87rkOet/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17uImxMsEXjlymtO2_3OeDHl-p87rkOet/view
https://blog.citl.mun.ca/instructionalresources/files/2020/12/Assessments_CITL_Fall-2020-_Final-12-10-20.pdf
https://blog.citl.mun.ca/instructionalresources/files/2020/12/Assessments_CITL_Fall-2020-_Final-12-10-20.pdf
https://sites.google.com/upei.ca/teaching2020/home
https://moodle31.upei.ca/course/view.php?id=4
https://moodle31.upei.ca/course/view.php?id=13203
https://www.pexels.com/@shkrabaanthony?utm_content=attributionCopyText&utm_medium=referral&utm_source=pexels
https://www.pexels.com/photo/woman-in-white-and-black-checkered-dress-shirt-sitting-on-chair-6267021/?utm_content=attributionCopyText&utm_medium=referral&utm_source=pexels
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9KUeeE99lUaXGGaCg81bviGbQqv15cRJuw338OzjqxRUM0pIV09PNjJOWTBKU0k1QUUyT01TRVkxMS4u
https://forms.office.com/r/3UK006tuFY
https://forms.office.com/r/ZMfKpAFwsS

